September I8, 1974

A Special Meeting of the Planning Board was called by the
Chairman on Wednesday, September 18, 1974,

All members were present and one invited guest, Robert
Flanders.

The meeting was the result of the concern of many Antrim
citizens after, what could have been a disastvous fire, in an
apartment building on Main Street.

It was the unamious vote of the Boavd to divect a letter to the
Board of Selectmen advising them of the concevn of the people and
to bving pressuvre fov the enforcement of all similay violations, such
as overcrowded apartments, elc.

It was also recommended that the Selectmen contact the State
Agencies to have them meet with the Town Five Marsahl, and others
suggested by the Selectmen, to inspect every multiple building in
Antrvim.

My. Abbott vequested the letter be veady, with extva copies for
the two Selectmen and for the papevs, on Saturday at which time he
will deliver them to the Selectmen in person.

It was aggreed upon that the letter be sent to the newspapers
as a correspondence item.

The Boayd voted to ask the Selectmen to but an article in the
Town Warrant at the next Town Meeting to accept the State Fire
Mavrshal's regulations, ‘

Richavd Schacht suggested a meeting iwith the Planning Board .
and the Selectmen to see if we can pave the way for the correction
and enfovcement of existing conditions, which the Boavd feels %the
need of proper and immediate attention. No decision was made.

Meeting adjourned 9:30 P. M.
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